
Dear Families and Community Members,

We are pleased to inform you that our school’s food
pantry is open and available to support those in

need. The pantry will be accessible every Tuesday
and Thursday from 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM.

When you arrive, please bring a valid ID and sign in at
the office. A staff member will then escort you to the

pantry, where you are welcome to shop for any
items, you may need. All food at the pantry is

completely free and available to everyone in our
school community.

If you are experiencing transportation difficulties and need a
food bag or box sent home, we are more than happy to
assist. Please just notify the school so we can make the

necessary arrangements.

For any questions or to request assistance, feel free
to contact:

Mrs. Negron, Community School Resource
Teacher

Mr. Jones, School Social Worker
Ms. Mitchell, School Parent Liaison

We are here to help and ensure that our community
is supported. Please don’t hesitate to reach out, and

we look forward to serving you!
Leah Negron

Community School Resource Teacher
Phone: (813)276-5592


